

Minutes

Murdoch University Guild of Students

Acknowledgement We acknowledge and respect the traditional custodians whose ancestral lands on which this meeting is held. We acknowledge the deep feelings of attachment and relationship of Aboriginal peoples to country and pay respects to the cultural authority of Aboriginal peoples

February – 2020 COUNCIL

Details

Date: Friday 28 February 2019
Time commenced: 12:05pm
Time concluded: 12:47pm
Venue: Guild Boardroom, Building 490

2020 Council

- Jethro Schoeman Guild President
- Kombo Mashumba General Secretary
- Chewe Chisanga Education VP
- Jimmy Bidstrup External Rep
- David Ugrinov Sustainability Rep
- Baseerat Teo Misa President
- Cody Cunningham Queer Rep
- Vanilla Goani Mupsa President
- Kate Kiely Women Rep
- Katie Sanders Disability Rep
- Jesse Bellotti Indigenous Rep
- Charles Gambe OGC
- Jed Cowper OGC
- Reyhana Malekloo OGC
- Lucinda Spence OGC
- Sahil Khandwalla OGC
- Aramis Martino OGC

Content:

Part A: Standing Items

Part A of the agenda will be put to the meeting for noting and acceptance of any recommendations

1. Confirmation of Minutes and Matters Arising

Passed unanimously

2. Reports

Kombo spoke on putting together report about regulations for clubs. Handling fees issues for students and assisting student assist with international students in crisis.

Cody reported on queer collective stall at o week. Liased with Hazel from student assist on LGBT matters arising with students.

David gave EVP report from his interim phase covering Chewe's leave. Reported on handling student issues with enrolments and units also an appeal on a supplementary exam.

Jed reported on sourcing funding for Murdoch Mention. Met with Carmen Goodridge from Murdoch Uni analytics team. Met with Dawn and Tamara from Murdoch Library regarding Murdoch Mention collaboration with Murdoch Library.

Part B: Items for discussion and decision

3. Motion to approve club policy changes

Kyle and Sarah will discuss this

New policy to improve clubs' grants process efficacy and consistency. Grants approvals committee to remove bias.

Passed unanimously

4. Smart riders

Jesse will speak on this

Raised idea of merge of student ID and smart rider card. Both on same card.

Kombo added that Guild has already contacted Murdoch on the topic in the past. Transperth is set to change their Transperth smartrider cards, change to system incoming. Security issues raised.

5. Carpark 7 ashtrays

Jesse will speak on this

Jesse addressed distance of carpark 7 smokers' area. Enquired on possible smokers shelter at Kulbardi and carpark

6. Funding for Events

Cody will speak to this

Seeking funding for new weekly event in Queer collective room. Seeking funding approval of \$149.80

Passed unanimously

7. Sustainability report

David will speak on this

David spoke on attending the first meeting of the Environmental Sustainability Advisory Committee. Planning for upcoming earth hour event.

8. **Respect now always**

David will speak on this

David addressed the importance of completing the Department of Health sexual assault awareness training. Also spoke about attending first VC RNA committee meeting